
North Stonington Volunteer Fire Company, Inc. 

Regular Company Meeting 

March 9, 2022 

APPROVED 

Called to order by President K. Bond at 1903 

Salute to the Flag 

Invocation by Chaplain L. Chappell 

Public Comments – None 

 

Motion to approve the Town minutes as amended. 

Motion: C. Steinhart V  Second: M. White  Vote:  Approved, Unanimous 

 

Report of the Board of Trustees 

Town wants to modify the office in the old firehouse for more space.  They have not presented drawings 

as of yet. 

 

Chief’s Report 

Read by the Chief. 

New ESO software has been purchased and is in the process of being setup. 

Gear testing is March 21st – please make sure your gear is in the station. 

 

Town Communications 

None 

 

Old Business 

 

New Business 

 

Adjourn Town Portion at 1919 


